
October 21, 2017 

Corporate Services Committee 
City of London 
P.O. Box 5035 
London, Ontario 
N6A 4L9 

RE: Nomination of Western SOGS Representative to the London Town & Gown Committee 

Dear Members of the Corporate Services Committee 

This letter is to inform you that Vanessa Lilly, VP Advocacy, has been nominated as the Western Society of Graduate Students (SOGS) 
Representative on the Town & Gown Committee for the 2017–18 academic year. This decision was made in accordance with the SOGS 
bylaws, which state: 

2.1.3 The Vice President –Advocacy 
2.1.3.1. shall regularly update Council on external issues affecting the Society’s members. 
2.1.3.2. shall coordinate and promote activities that raise awareness of external issues affecting the Society’s members. 
2.1.3.3. shall liaise with community, provincial, and national bodies on issues of interest to the Society’s membership, and shall represent the 
Society at meetings of such organizations on an ad hoc basis as Council may from time to time provide. 

Full contact information for our representative is as follows: 

Vanessa Lilly 
Telephone: 

Address: 

Email:  

Rm. 260, University Community Centre 
The University of Western Ontario 
London, ON Canada N6A 3K7 
advocacy@sogs.ca 

We ask that you ratify this nomination at the next meeting of the Corporate Services Committee. Should you require any information, please 
feel free to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Mary Blake Bonn 
President, Society of Graduate Students 

Tel: (519) 661-2111 ext. 84918
Email: president@sogs.ca 
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